
 

Christ Church Clifton Pre-school 
 
Parents as Partners: Statement of Policy 
 
The involvement of parents as partners in providing quality care for their 
children at Christ Church Clifton Pre-school is recognised to be a vital 
ingredient to success. 
 
1. All parents are welcome to visit the pre-school at any time.   
2. Parents have access to their child's records and will be consulted in 

respect to the care given.  Parents have the opportunity to write comments 
in their child’s learning journal. 

3. Parents are able to read all Pre-school Policies and copies are available 
on request.   

4. Parents will have the opportunity to review their children's progress 
regularly with key members of staff. Opportunities will be available to book 
meetings on a termly basis.  

5. Parents are encouraged to become involved in the life of the pre-school 
through organising fund-raising events, sharing cultural celebrations, 
offering ideas and suggestions, sharing areas of expertise etc.  

6. All parents are invited to attend our weekly Friday coffee morning 
sessions, where there will be opportunities to discuss matters informally 
with other parents/carers, staff members and at times, with outside 
speakers.  
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